
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

Sunday 29th January 2017 

We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are available 

at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 
 

Today’s service 10:30am Mr. Chris Sissons 

                                         The steward on duty is Jenny Jones 

 
Sunday 5th February    10:30am    Rev. Sally Coleman  (Holy Communion) 

Sunday 12th February  10:30am    Rev. Judith Jessop  (All Age Worship)    

                                      6:00pm    Rev. Sally Coleman  (Prayer Service)  

Sunday 19th February  10:30am    Mrs. Sue Stanworth 

THIS WEEK… 

 Mary Tozer 

The next service at Mary Tozer will be this Thursday, 2nd February from 7:00pm to 8:00pm. All are 
welcome to come and join us.  

COMING SOON…  

 Congregational Meeting 

There will be a congregational meeting after the service next week, Sunday 5th February. The meeting 
will start soon after the service has finished so please feel free to take your tea or coffee in with you. We 
will be sharing some of the things that have been happening recently and also looking forward to the 
year ahead. One of things we will be discussing is which charities the church supports on a regular 
basis, so if you have any suggestions, please bring them along. Everyone is welcome to this open 
meeting.  

 Fun Day – ‘Polar Explorers’ 

Our next Fun Day will be during the half-term holiday, on Friday 24th February, 10am-4pm, for children 
aged 5-11. Join us on a Polar expedition, as we discover how we are 'never too anything' for God to use 
us in the most amazing ways! With games, crafts, baking, big art, and a mysterious workshop, we have 
a lot to pack into our six-hour day of fun! Booking is essential, so please contact Claire on 07412 
124310 / families@wesleyhall.org.uk for more details. Please bring a packed lunch (snacks and drinks 
provided) and a donation of £8 would be appreciated. 
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The editor for February is Steve Wright. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole, 

send an e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Steve on ________ by Wednesday evening. 

 

 WEADS Panto, February 2017 

WEADS (Wesley Ebenezer Amateur Dramatics Society) will be performing the pantomime “Sleeping 
Beauty” at Walkley Ebenezer from Wednesday 22nd to Saturday 25th February 2017. Tickets are 
priced at £5 for adults and £3 for children, for all performances. They are available from Sue Mackley on 
________ (or see Sue Mills). 

 Spring Harvest 

We’ll shortly be making the final arrangements for this year’s Spring Harvest break, taking place at 
Butlins, Skegness between Monday 10th April and Friday 14th April. The theme will be ‘One for All’, 
focussing on Christian unity and Jesus’ prayer that we would be one. If you would like to join us, or just 
want to know more, please see Andrew or Carole Gray (____________) as soon as possible. If we 
have enough interest to fill another apartment, we can add this to our existing booking.   

 Weekend Away 2017 

We have again booked the Brincliffe Hotel in Blackpool for our Weekend Away in 2017. This will run 
from the evening of Friday 5th May to Sunday 7th May 2017 (the week after the Bank Holiday). All are 
welcome to come along. The price this year will be £121 per person (which includes 2 nights’ bed, 
breakfast and evening meal, plus Saturday evening entertainment). To find out more or book a place, 
please see Dorothy by 13th February. 

AND FINALLY… 

 Update and Apology from Sally 

“Dear Friends, 
I am afraid that this is an apology for having begun to make plans for an “Open Manse” day on the 4th 
February, I am afraid that I am going to need to cancel that for the foreseeable future due to a family 
situation which means that I cannot guarantee that I will be available. I do hope that you will understand 
and will keep us in your prayers. 
Peace and blessings, Sally” 
 

 Message from Val 

“A special thank you for all the prayers, thoughts and caring for both Pat and myself during Pat’s illness 
and beyond. The support given by hospital visits, cards, letters, flowers and offers of help has been 
immeasurable. My thanks to everyone so willingly involved with the funeral, often ‘behind the scenes’, 
and to all who were able to come to the services. An overwhelming response and a fine tribute to Pat.” 

 Flower Rota 

The new flower rota is now up at the back of church. If you would like to choose a date to sponsor the 
church flowers, please add your name to the rota. (Please note, at Sally’s request, there will not be any 
flowers in church during Lent.) Thank you, the Flower Team. 

 First Aid 

We would like to produce a list of all those people with First Aid training to ensure that there is always a 
First Aider present during Sunday Morning worship and so that the stewards know who can be 
approached if one is needed. If you have First Aid training and would be willing to be included, please 
add your name to the list at the entrance to the worship area. 

mailto:newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk

